
 

  
 
Jewellery Club - LR 
 

 
 

 
 

Jewellery club tried something new and 

interesting this week - making our own beads! 

We used ‘fimo’ which we had to soften, blend 

colours, roll and make threading holes.  

 

We are extremely excited with this first ever 

experience and can't wait to thread our own 

beads to make jewellery next week.      
                                      

                                                      Mrs Kelly 

We started the day, excitedly, at CS with a 

trapped Snipe above the pupil entrance door. The 

injured bird was successfully released but 

disappeared before we had time to contact the 

RSPB – hopefully to safety  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Cake Sale – Year 5 – LR 
 

 
 

  

FAIRLEY HOUSE FLYER 
       

    

    

  

  

  

  

  



 
                                           

 
 

Last Friday afternoon, Year 5 pupils and parents 

ran a very successful cake sale to raise money for 

the Life in Full Swing charity. This is a charity that 

is very dear to our hearts and supports the 

fabulous work done by The Royal Trinity Hospice 

and The Ickle Pickles Children's Charity.  

 

The total amount raised was £300. A fantastic 
effort. Well done to all involved.  

 

If you would like to find out more about the Life 

in Full Swing charity or donate then please follow 

the link below.  

www.lifeinfullswing.org  
                                           Mrs Benkreira 

 

 

 

Lambeth Road Girls Club 
 

This week, Girls Club had its first meeting. This 

term, we have a theme of ‘Old School Playground 

Games’. We had a go at hop scotch and elastics 

and look forward to ‘cat’s cradle’ and more. 

There are sure to be plenty of parents who 

remember these games fondly. 

All girls are invited to join Thursdays 12:30 in 

the upstairs gym. 

 

 
                                                       LR Girls Club 

 

 

 

Word of the Week   (LR)  
 

The children at the Junior Department have been 

putting extra effort into developing their 

vocabularies this term by learning a special word 

each week which is related to something 

important happening that week. They have been 

learning the word in assembly on a Friday ready 

for the following week, and then every time they 

use the word during the week, they receive a 

PHP.  

The words they have learnt so far are: hatch, 

inspire, rhythm, aware, predict and plot. The 

word for this week was ‘anniversary,’ as we 

remember some important anniversaries at this 

time of year: the gunpowder plot and Armistice 

Day. We are continuing to talk about 

Remembrance Day next week, so our word of 

the week is: respect. We use this as a noun to 

mean a feeling of admiration for someone, or 

regard for someone’s feelings and ideas. We also 

use it as a noun to talk about the action of 

admiring someone or considering someone’s 

opinions as important. It is important that we 

respect each other so that we can all get along. 

When we hold a two minute silence on 

Remembrance Sunday, we are showing respect 

for the soldiers who have died in wars. 

 

All the children at Lambeth Road have been set a 

weekend challenge to use the word respect, and 

show that they know what it means. The house 

points will be rolling in on Monday.  

                                                Ms Warner             
 

 

http://www.lifeinfullswing.org/


 
 

 

KS4 Presentation Evening (for Past 

Pupils) – (CS) 
 

 
 

 

We held the Presentation Evening on Thursday 
9th November to hand out the GCSE certificates 
to our Y11 Leavers. Our very first Yr 11 cohort 
attended the event with their parents and were 
very pleased to catch up with their teachers. We 
are very proud of their achievements and wish 
them well for the future. 
                                                  Ms Allkin 

 

 

 

 
 

Past Pupil Visit – Friday 3rd November 
2017 
 
We were delighted to welcome past pupil, AJ 
Wehrenberg, to our assembly last week. He gave an 
inspiring talk to current pupils and answered endless 
questions from students about what it takes for a 
dyslexic student to gain great results in GCSE exams. 
AJ spoke with passion, sensitivity and patience as he 
responded to queries, worries and comments for 
more than half an hour. It was wonderful to observe 
and all of the pupils went away buzzing with new 
enthusiasm and motivation to do well. We look 
forward to seeing AJ again in the very near future for 
more inspiring and motivating words and thoughts.  
 
AJ has given us some tips for doing well at GCSE. 
These are summarised, below:  
 
1. Stay motivated - if other dyslexic kids can do well, 
so can you! 
 
2. Take advantage of all extra help you can find.  This 
includes outside tutoring.  My mum found an A-Level 
student who scored an A* at GCSE in a subject I found 
difficult.  Everything was still fresh in his mind and he 
was happy to earn pocket money and gain some work 
experience.  My mum paid him a reduced rate of a 
professional tutor.  Everyone wins! 
 
3. Accept the fact that Year 11 will be a year of 
sacrifice.  Make peace with that and get to work!  My 
family did not book any vacation holidays during 
school breaks to allow for full-time revising.  If you 
ǿŀƴǘ !ϝ ŀƴŘ !ΩǎΣ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ǘƻ ǊŜǾƛǎŜ с-7 hours per day 
taking breaks as needed.  Every few days take a day 
off from revising to refresh and give your brain a 
break. 
 
Good luck! 
 

 
 

                                                Ms Durkin 



 

 

 
‘Remembrance Day’ 

 

 

 

Year 8 Lennon Class Writing   
 

 

 

 
 

Year 8 Lennon had an interesting trip to the river 

Thames to inspire their descriptive writing.  The 

metaphor of a river was used to represent a 

narrative arc, whilst the static description was a 

moment in time at this one point.  They planned 

their writing by noting down the intricate details 

of the setting.      

                    Ms Hamilton and Ms Connolly 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
                      Yr 8 (Lennon) working at Millbank 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Theatre Trip  
 

 
 

Year 11 attended a matinee performance of ‘The 

Ferryman’ this week.  We studied the context of 

the setting prior to the visit and this gripping play 

will now prove a wonderful stimulus for 

discussion, textual analysis and writing (both 

creative and non-fiction.)     Ms Hamilton.  

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

We are still in need of additional help with the 

organising and running of the Christmas Fair – 

particularly with the Adult Raffle. Please 

contact Ruth Joseph: ruthjoseph@me.com for 

more detail. Thank you. 

 
 

 

 

 

DT News – (CS) 
  

 
 

Another proud student presenting his finished 

Birdhouse (before applying the oil coating)….just 

in time for the cold snap, shame there isn’t a 

chimney for you-know-who to make his seasonal 

visit  Well Done               

                                                 Mr Little 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 11 Science – (CS) 
 

 
 

Year 11 have been comparing light and electron 

microscopes this week. They have also been 

learning about cell division by mitosis and meiosis.  

                                                  Ms Unau 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Road Safety Assembly (CS) 
 

 
 

A theatre group called The Riot Act came to 

perform to Years 6, 7 and 8. The play was about 

Road Safety and making good choices when out 

and about. All students thoroughly enjoyed the 

performance.  

                                                 Mrs Read 

mailto:ruthjoseph@me.com
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=4ZwrMyFQ&id=303EF5BE04CBE3FB3352058CA00A9DEE85A5F774&thid=OIP.4ZwrMyFQAmD7l2eNTFS9xgEsEs&q=road+safety+sign+image&simid=608031740242561603&selectedIndex=0


                                                           
Junior Department Star Badges: 

 

Year 2 Bell: 

Star of the Week – Liam Kessler 

Year 3 Knightley: 

Star of the Week – Jude Bailie 

Year 4 Bailey 

Star of the Week – Leonie Pensaert-Contris 

Year 4 Branson: 

Star of the Week – Oscar Van Der Heijden 

Year 4 Carroll:  

Star of the Week – Eshani Solanki 

Year 5 Ali 

Star of the Week – Lailou Al-Chalabi  

Year 5 Andersen: 

Star of the Week – Chloe Hearth 

Year 5 Bloom:  
Star of the Week – Jake Kaye 

Year 5 Redgrave: 

Star of the Week – Kamran Mehmet 

 

Junior Department Top PHP Scorers 

 

This week’s top credit scorers are: 

 

1. Reuben Ward - Anderson 

2. Liam Kessler - Bell 

3. Katie Bennet - Ali 

4. Hal Foster - Bloom 

5. Arthur Gill – Bloom 

 

 

Senior Department Top Credit Scorers 

 

This week’s top credit scorers will be announced 

on Monday as we were unable to hold KS4 

assembly due to the Road Safety Road Show.  

 

 
 

¶ Parents & Professionals Evening – 

Wed 22nd Nov’ 5.30pm-8pm Title: 

‘Poor Sleep in Childhood & its Affect in 

Learning, Attention & Behaviourõ 

 

¶ KS4 – Yrs 10 & 11 – Parent Teacher 

Meetings – Year 11 Mon 27th Nov’ 5.30-

7.30pm –and Year 10 Mon 28th Nov’ 5.30-

7.30pm  

 

¶ Friday 1st December – School Christmas 

Fair - 12-3pm LR 

 

¶ KS2/3 – Yrs 6 & 7 – Parent Teacher 

Meetings – Mon 4th/Tues 5th Dec’  

 

¶ KS3 – Yrs 8 & 9 – Parent Teacher 

Meetings - Wed 6th/Thurs 7th Dec’ 

 

¶ LR Prize Giving Assembly – Thurs 14th Dec’ 

‘17 – 1.15pm Nativity Play 2.10pm -3pm  

 

¶ CS Prize Giving Assembly – Friday 15th 

Dec’ ’17 – 10.30am 

 

NB END OF TERM – FOR BOTH SITES – 

12.30pm Friday 15th December 2017 

 

 

   

 

Parent Teacher Meeting - Booking 

appointments for the Senior School:  

Thank you to those parents who have 

already telephoned to book their slots. If 

you have yet to book then please phone: 

020 7976 5456 and ask to speak to 

either Marsha or Amanda. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 


